
May 28, 1953

Dear Dr. Demereo:

I regret that I (and Mre. Lederberg) will be unable to participate
in the forthcoming symposium as previously hoped. I am sorry if the
lateness of this advice causes any difficulty with reservations, stc.
Thank you for the invitation nevertheless.

Yours sincerely,

Joshua Lederberg


